
From: Linda Gale [mailto:lgale@nteu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 24 May 2018 3:19 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Susan Kenna; Ken McAlpine; Sarah Roberts; David Trevaks; Nick Ruskin; Chambers - Johns C; 
thomas.p@aamri.org.au; Michael Butler; Monroe, John; 'Chris Walton' 

Subject: RE: AM2015/6 and AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 

 

4 yearly review of modern awards—Education Group (AM2015/6) – Professional 
Employees Award 2010 

Dear Associate, 

In accordance with the directions in relation to the Professional Employees Award 2010, 
issued on 5 March 2018, it is the NTEU’s view that:  

(a) a further hearing is not required; and  
(b) the final Determination can be decided on the materials filed. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Gale 
Senior Industrial Officer 
Ph 03 9254 1910 
Mobile 0414 857 392 

      

 


